
Public Notice 
 
 
 

CEMX, Inc. in cooperation with the City of Hesperia has applied for grant funding from the California 
State Parks, Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation (OHMVR) Division for the 2014/2015 Grants and 
Cooperative Agreements Program. The application process includes notifying the general public. 
Preliminary applications are due to the OHMVR Division on March 7, 2016, with Final applications due on 
May 2, 2016. 

 
The grant application is for matching funds of approximately $392,729. If approved and funded, the 
grant will help CEMX, Inc. continue to provide off-highway vehicle recreation at Competitive Edge 
Motocross (CEMX) located in Hesperia, CA. Project funds will be used to help maintain the tracks, offer 
OHV safety training courses and keep CEMX open providing a viable, safe, clean and well managed 
regional OHV recreational area in the manner that meets the intent of OHMVR Recreation Act of 2003. 

 
A draft of the application will be available at the track for public review and on the California State Parks 
web-site http://ohv.parks.ca.gov/ on March 7 , 2016. Links will also be posted on the following web- 
sites: 

 
www.ridecemx.com 

www.cityofhesperia.us 

Written comments will be accepted until April 6, 2016 and can be submitted by mail to: 

CEMX 

11521 Monarch Street 

Garden Grove, CA 92841 

Or via email to: management@rideCEMX.com 
 

Or via the form provided on the web site: http://ridecemx.com 
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